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Easter Bonnet Parade 

 
 
 

  
Dear Reception Parents / Carers, 
 
 
As part of our Easter Celebration, we will be holding an Easter Bonnet parade on Monday 26th March. 
The children will wear their bonnets in the hall during the afternoon for our special event and you are 
invited to come along, watch our parade and join in with songs and rhymes. 
 
We thought that it would be fun for Parents / Carers to become involved with the designing and making 
of your child’s Easter Bonnet at home. And therefore children can choose whichever design they like. It 
can be a traditional bonnet or involve decorating your child’s favourite dressing up hat. 
 
For further help, we have included a few websites for you to look at. These can be found at the bottom 
of this letter. 
 
Please could your child bring in their finished bonnet on the morning of the parade and if you would like 
to come along to our Parade, please arrive at school at 2.25pm outside the office area, ready for our 
Parade in the hall at 2.30pm 
 
We very much look forward to seeing all the Easter Bonnet creations. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Lynch                                                                        
 
Deputy Head 
 
 
 
www.netmums.com 
 
www.allfreecrafts.net  
 

 

http://www.netmums.com/
http://www.allfreecrafts.net/


 
 
Mr T Mamak 
(Headteacher) 
Tel: 01568 616919  
 
 
Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk 
www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk 
  

 

        

 
 


